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Kia ora #FirstName#
President's Update
Kia ora APODC whanau,
We cannot believe that Christmas is only a few days away and 2023 is just around the corner.

It's a wonderful feeling to be able to look back at 2022 and feel so grateful to be part of
Auckland Parents of Deaf Children. Having the opportunity to get so many of our families
together over the year at a range of events has been really special. Being able to connect with
you in person reminds us all how important it is to build and nurture our APODC community.

Thank you to all of you that have engaged with us through our parties, family days, youth
events, APODC Connect education sessions, joint events with our fantastic partner
organisations or simply through our chats with our new members. Thank you for your
continued support and for being part of our APODC whanau.

We wish you a very meri kirihimete and a happy new year! We look forward to seeing you at
Camp in February 2023!!

Hand waves
Your APODC Committee ~ Anna Park, Jess Fonoti, Jo Weaver, Kirsten Davis, Lydia Cook,
Tim Huang, Rhian Thompson and Willa Hand

REGISTER NOW FOR CAMP!

We are so excited to see you at the Auckland Parents of Deaf Children family
Camp in February! Please join us for a weekend of fun, friendships and family at

Camp Carey.
When: Friday 24th until Sunday 26th February

Where: Camp Carey, Waitakere

Spaces are filling up as more and more of our families register for an amazing weekend at the APODC
Camp!

The circus performers are warming up and we're turning on the water so you can slip'n'slide your way
into a fun filled weekend!

No need to bring your tent because with APODC you can camp in style. You an your family will be
sleeping in real beds in the Camp Carey dormitories. We have a something for every member of the
family so_register now to book your place for a memorable weekend with the APODC whanau!

Registrations will be managed on a first come first served basis. We will be running a waitlist but, if
you don't want to miss out register now. We will contact you in January to confirm your registrations


https://www.onebigadventure.org.nz/
https://forms.gle/3LX9PCEJtwVJeU199

and gather additional necessary information in preparation for the event.

Click Here to Register for APODC Camp 2023

Please Note: This is a members only event . If you would like to attend and are not currently an APODC
member you can simply click here to renew your membership or contact Alison on
coordinator@apodc.org.nz who will be able to help.

A quick look at our upcoming events for 2022/23

APODC EVENT CALENDAR 2022/23 é?

December January February March April May

Nga mihi nui, APODC Committee
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